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The Oregon Real Estate Agency recently provided information in their news journal on common scams.   
 
Here are a couple of scams households may fall victim to: 

 
 
 
If you’d like to read the entire journal, you may do so at http://www.oregon.gov/rea/docs/OREN-
J/OREN-J_April_2016/OREN-J_April_2016.pdf  
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